
   

  

Dear Potential Donor,  

On May 9th, 2020 at 6pm the Oxford PTO will be hosting a Team Spirit Tailgate themed event with live and 

silent auctions at Oxford Greens. In addition to the Auction/Raffles there will be a full buffet dinner along with 

live entertainment!  This event is one of our largest fundraisers of the year and our goal is to raise more than 

$20,000 that will be used to support various children’s programs, including field trips, educational enrichment 

and other events. 

A big thank you goes out to this year’s Exclusive Title sponsor Bushi Ban Martial Arts & Fitness 

However, we need your support!  

In order to achieve our goal, we are looking for donations from our community.  Prior donations have included 

attraction passes or tickets, services, restaurant gift certificates, jewelry, home furnishings, gift baskets, etc. 

No donation is too large or too small; anything is appreciated!  

As a donor, you will receive publicity prior to, and during the event.  Information about the event will be sent 

to every student in grades K thru 8 in the district. All donations are tax deductible (Tax ID 06-1064984).  Please 

use the attached form to describe your donation.  Donations are due by Thursday April 3rd, 2020.   

An auction committee member would be happy to pick up your item for your convenience from a local 

company or if you would prefer, you may send it to Oxford PTO, c/o Quaker Farms School, 30 Great Oak 

Street, Oxford, CT 06478.   

For more information please reach out to;   

Andrew Sullivan, Oxford PTO 2019 Auction Co-Chair, asullivanpto@gmail.com, (203) 402-9778 

Sandra Mangan, Oxford PTO 2020 Spring Auction Co-Chair, smangan@gmail.com, 203-499-8793 

  

Thank you for your support of the Oxford PTO and our children. 

Sincerely, 

  

2020 Oxford PTO Auction Committee   

 

The Oxford PTO is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization.  Donations for which no goods or services were received are tax deductible.  

We assume no liability for your tax deductibility; please consult your tax advisor.  Please indicate if you need a receipt for your 

donation. 
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